Broome, Darryl <dbroome@aging.sc.gov>
Danny VaratDannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov
6/17/2017 10:42:11 AM

Fw: Open House at Garden City

Fyi
Sent using OWA for iPhone

From: jbkinney@nhcanderson.com
Sent: Friday, June 16, 2017 4:36:55 PM
To: Broome, Darryl

Subject: Open House at Garden City

Darryl,

| wanted to write and extend an invitation for both you and the Lieutenant Governor to attend the Grand Opening of
“The Palmettos of Garden City”.

The Palmettos is a 90 bed Assisted Living and Memory Care Facility. This will bring NHC’s service network in South
Carolina to 13 Skilled Rehab Centers

and 5 Assisted Living Facilities that will serve approximately 2400 residents . This does not include our 13 Home Care
Agencies and 8 Hospice Agencies.

In total NHC employs just over 3400 South Carolinians serving the seniors of this great state.

Look forward to seeing you on Thursday July 27, 2017. The festivities will begin at 4:00 p.m..

The Palmettos is located at:

9415 Hwy. 17 bypass

Murrells Inlet, S.C. 29576

Sincerely,

J.B.(Sonny) Kinney, Jr.
Senior Vice President
NHC South Carolina Region

NHC HealthCare Anderson
P.O. Box 1327

1501 East Greenville Street
Anderson, SC 29622
(864)226-8356
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